
 
 

 

  
 
 

2017 AIPI National Conference 
The Australian Institute of Professional Investigators is pleased to extend you an invitation to attend the 
2017 conference in Melbourne, on Thursday, 7 September 2017. 

The theme of the conference is “Technology enabled financial crime” and will examine aspects of 
prevention, detection, investigation, prosecution and reparation in response to varying types of financial 
crime perpetrated or attempted through the use of technology. 

The AIPI is dedicated to members seeking professional development in order to stay up-to-date on trends 
and issues.  This is an opportunity for members to hear from highly regarded professionals across a variety 
of fields, to enhance their skills and experience whilst providing valuable CPE points and allow for a day of 
networking.  

Where: University House,  
Level 10, Law Building  

185 Pelham Street Carlton, 

When:  Thursday, 7 September 2017  

8.45 am to 5.00 pm 
 Morning tea, lunch and afternoon tea will be served, networking drinks at   
 venue from 5-7pm 

Investment: 

Category Early Bird* Standard 3 or more from one 
organisation 

AIPI Member $525 $575 $525 

Member of supporting 
body** 

$625 $675 $625 

Non-member $675 $725 $675 

  * Early bird must register by 1 August 2017  

** Police, IAFCI, ACFE, AIPIO, ASIS, AISP, RMIA 

Registration: Please register online at: https://www.trybooking.com/289382  
 
Cancellation policy: Should you be unable to attend, a substitute delegate in the same category may attend.  Cancellations received in writing to the 
below email address up to 7 August 2017 will be refunded in full.  From 7 August 2017 to 24 August 2017 a full refund less $100 service charge, will 
be made.  Regrettably, no refunds can be made less than 14 days before the event.  In the event of cancellation by the organiser registration 
fees are refundable in full. 

  Any inquiries please email:  national.secretariat@aipi.asn.au 

  Or phone Wayne Gladman, Secretary on 0412 625 899 


